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On Our Way to MCA! ‘Tis the Season! 
 

 

Mississippi Counseling Association Conference 

   
Now that midterms are behind 

us, there is not much of the Fall 

semester left! You have all been 

busy with professional 

conferences, as well as your 

coursework. Soon the 

sememster will be over and you 

will want to look back on it 

(whether it is your first or 

nearly your last) and be proud 

of the work you have done. 

Remember to keep a good 

balance and invest in your self-

care. So, study hard, do your 

best work, and have a great rest 

of the semester! 

~Dr. Perryman  

The 69th annual conference of the Mississippi Counseling Association  will 

be held November 6-8, 2019 in Biloxi, MS. This year’s conference theme is 

Navigate Inspiration: Supporting Counselors through Research, 

Resources, & Relevance. Congratulations and best of luck to all of the 

students and faculty members who will be presenting! 

 

Counselor Education 

Winter 
2019 

 MCA News 

 AARC Recap 

 Faculty Facts 

 Student Stuff 

 Call 4 Woodall 

 CPCE Prep 

 CSI Events 

 
 

Bibliocounseling for Tweens and Teens  
by Dr. Winburn, Amy King, Rachel McClain, & Haley Vassar 

 

Consideration for Counselors Working with Student-Athletes  
by Brent Powell 

 

Creating a “Safe Zone” in Your Practice: Becoming a Better Ally 
to the LGBT Community  

by Dr. Kerwin and Melissa Spencer 
 

Leadership Contributions to Counseling: Directions from MACES 
by Dr. Balkin, Dr. Windham, & Dr. Beals 

 

Social Life, Finances, and Grades: The Many Aspects of Mental 
Health for College Students  

by Dylan Wren & Alyssa Wood 
 

Treating Childhood Grief: The Struggle is Real  
by Halie Pike, Maegan Tatum, & Rachel McClain 

 

What You Think You Are Doing Might Be Different from What 
You Are Really Doing  

by Dr. Kerwin & Dr. Balkin 

All Counselor Education students and faculty are invited to attend a group 

dinner Wednesday, November 6th at Shaggy's in Biloxi, following the MCA 

President's Reception and Meet & Greet Social. If you plan to go, please 

contact Maegan at mljohnst@go.olemiss.edu. 

 

http://www.memorycompany.com/ole-miss-rebels-3-swirl-ball-ornaments


 

Maegan Tatum: I had such a wonderful time at the AARC Conference in San Antonio, TX! It was nice to meet so 

many people who are passionate about research in our field.--hearing their stories and gaining support for our previous 

and future projects meant so much to me and my fellow presenters. It was also amazing to meet so many wonderful 

people and be able to see former University of Mississippi students It was wonderful to represent Ole Miss at the 

conference. I definitely plan to go back! 

 

Erica Montgomery: I thoroughly enjoyed my time at AARC this year. In addition to meeting and learning from some 

of the brightest minds in our field, I got a chance to present for the first time. Everyone was welcoming and made it 

such a smooth experience. I couldn’t have asked for a better opportunity as a novice presenter. San Antonio created a 

beautiful backdrop for us to enjoy and the Menger hotel is an amazing piece of history, masterfully preserved. From 

check in, to the awards luncheon, things ran so seamlessly that it was easy to forget all the hard work going on behind 

the scenes to keep everything moving along. Dr. Lenz and company did a great job of creating an atmosphere of 

learning, networking, and fun. I’m looking forward to future conferences with AARC. 

 

Doc Students Spill the Tea on AARC 
Jana Frankum: Presenting at the Association for Assessment and 

Research in Counseling Conference was a great opportunity to collaborate 

with other doctoral students in our program. We were able to share about a 

project we completed in one of our classes in working with the James 

Kennedy Wellness Center in Tallahatchie, Mississippi. This project bridged 

research with the community and provided valuable data for the Wellness 

Center in continuing to provide resources for Tallahatchie County. The 

AARC Conference also provided me with an opportunity to learn more 

from other presenters at how to continue combining research with 

counseling practice. This would be a great conference for master’s students 

and doctoral students to attend. If you are considering presenting, this is a 

very inviting and friendly conference. Everyone was so happy to have the 

large amount of representation from Ole Miss! 

 

 

Congratulations 

on winning the 

White Van Award 

for ‘hauling’ the most 

faculty and students to the 

conference!  

 

Thank you  

for representing the 

program so well! 



 

  

   

Dr. A. Stephen Lenz, LPC, NCC delivered 

the keynote address, 

Cultivating a Culture of Creativity & 

Discovery, 

as part of the Endowed Lecture Series at  

Texas Tech University 

Health Sciences Center’s 

School of Health Professions 

on October 4th in Lubbock, Texas. 

Congratulations, Dr. Lenz! 

 

Dr. Amanda Winburn,  

Dr. Diana Camilo,  

& Dr. Kenya Bledsoe  

tailgate before the  

Ole Miss Rebels  

took on the  

California Golden Bears  

on September 21st.  

 

 

Congratulations 

Dr. Rick Balkin, 

ACES 2019 

Legacy Award Winner! 
 

For over 15 years, Dr. Balkin has been a 

leader in program development, student 

and peer evaluation, as well as academic 

and administrative responsibilities to 

CACREP and NBCC. He has an 

outstanding publication and research 

history, manifests commitment and 

service to ACES, which is clearly 

evidenced by his committee membership, 

offices held, task force involvement, 

advocacy, and volunteerism within the 

organization; and unwaivering 

commitment to the advancement of 

Counselor Education and Supervision 

through the education, supervision, and 

mentoring of students.  



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Attitude of Gratitude   
What makes you thankful?  

1st Year MEds Answered: 
 

Supportive family & friends 

My ability to think for myself 

Those who encourage me to follow my heart 

My workplace & education 

Learning from the best of the best 

Having a 2nd year MEd friend 

My great cohort 

Interesting classes 

To pursue an education that will have a 

positive impact on my community 

 

Pimento cheese from Chicken Salad Chick 

Congratulations, 
Alyssa Wood! 
Graduate Student Council 
Senator 

 

If You Want My Advice   
What advice do you have for 1st Year MEds? 

2nd Year MEds Answered: 
 

Go to the Writing Center 

Listen to and lean on your cohort 

Learn to manage your time  

Buy the APA manual 

Make time for self-care 

Always read your chapters  

Don’t procrastinate on assignments/papers 

Hang in there--it goes by quickly 

Don’t take yourself too seriously 

You will be fine! 
 

Standout Students  

Dylan Wren, Joanna Dubois, Callie Sapen, & Brent Powell 
provided mental health screenings for incoming freshman at the 
University of Mississippi. Students from Nutrition, Speech & 
Hearing, and Nursing also provided physical health assessments 
at the South Oxford Campus. Great job, COPE! 

Dr. Stephanie Lusk served on this 
distinguished ACES INFORM panel. She 
was joined by Drs. Singh, Butler, Patrick, 

Trepal, & West-Olatunji.  

Supporting Doctoral Students from 
Margainalized Populations as Researchers: 

Disseminating Power in Counseling Research 
 

Dr. Lusk is ACES!   

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwia7I_VhP_dAhWQ2FMKHZV3Dy0QjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http://fivestar-food.com/personal-opinion-piece-real-purpose-thanksgiving-post-thanksgiving-reminder/&psig=AOvVaw2KK0vfa1hJdQqtnfq7N0aD&ust=1539369520890718


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Delta State University’s Counselor Education Department  

is excited to announce the date for the 

39th Annual F.E. Woodall Spring Conference for the Helping Professions. 
 

Mark your calendars for Friday, March 27th, 2020! 
  

The University of Mississippi’s Counselor Education program has a long history of presenting 

amazing sessions at Woodall! Students from the MEd, PhD, EdS programs work together, as 

well as collaborate with faculty, to turn out the best* presentations at the conference! Consider 

working with your fellow students and faculty and submitting a proposal!  
 

Here are just a few reminders when submitting your proposal:  

1. Presentations are 60 minutes. 

2. There is no specific theme; however, please choose a topic related to other helping professionals. 

3. Submit your proposal and your CV or resume to increase your chances regarding the application process. 

4. Submit resume/CV, and your 2-page proposal form (see below) no later than January 10th, 2019.  

  

Interested, but not sure where to start? Some of the doc students have volunteered to collaborate and help you 

through the process! You can contact Alyssa Wood (amwood5@go.olemiss.edu), Dylan Wren 

(dwern@go.olemiss.edu), or Maegan Johnston (mljohnst@go.olemiss.edu). Make sure you ask your professors 

what they are planning for Woodall because they may want to work with you on a presentation, too! For more 

information, contact Chaley Brunetti McCain at cbrunetti@deltastate.edu. 

 

*It is my opinion that you are the best faculty & students around; therefore, you deliver the best presentations!—

Dr. Perryman   

Almost Done with Fall: 
Are You Ready for Woodall?!? 

mailto:amwood5@go.olemiss.edu
mailto:dwern@go.olemiss.edu
mailto:mljohnst@go.olemiss.edu


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

           

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

 

 

Happy Birthday to All of Our 

MEd, PhD, & EdS Students  

Born in November & December!  

 Happy birthday to you, happy birthday to you,  

you look like a counselor,  

and you sound like one, too!!! 

November  

10th – Halie Gregory 

12th – Holly Reeves 

18th – Stacy Powers 

19th – Aretha Nabors 

20th – Ryan Turner 

20th – Anna Booth Weems 

25th – Elle Persekian 

27th – Karissa Marshall  
 

December 

4th – Carissa Pauley 

17th – Lori Fain 

28th – Melissa Spencer 

30th – Kris Gilliland 

Counselor Preparation 
Comprehensive Examination   

CPCE Secrets Study Guide: CPCE Test 
Review for the Counselor Preparation 
Comprehensive Examination 
 
Encyclopedia of Counseling: Master 
Review and Tutorial for the National 
Counselor Examination, State Counseling 
Exams, and the Counselor Preparation 
Comprehensive Examination (4th Edition) 
 
Mastering the National Counselor Exam 
and the Counselor Preparation 
Comprehensive Examination (2nd Edition) 
 
Workshop for the National Counselor Exam 
& CPCE by Andrew Helwig DVDs  

 



  

 

 
 

Fall events: 
•CSI Officers will meet with Oxford students on October 16th and Tupelo students on October 23rd 
to discuss CSI events for the year 
•Doctoral students, as well as counselors in the community, will deliver presentations 2-3 times per 
semester. The first presentation will be October 30th at 3:30pm in Guyton 115. Future dates TBD. 
•University of Mississippi Counselor Education Dinner will follow the President's Reception/Meet & 
Greet Social at MCA on November 6th. Specific location to be announced. 
•CPCE/NCE Study Sessions will be the week of Finals (December 9-13). Specific times and more 
information will be announced. 
 
Spring Events: 
•MCA Day at the Capital is January 23rd. 
•CSI will sponsor goody bags for 2nd-year students taking the CPCE. There will be a packing party 
with 1st year students on Wednesday, February 5th at 4pm. Delivery of goody bags will be on 
February 15th as students finish CPCE. 
•CSI Induction Ceremony 
•Internship Fair for School Counseling and Clinical Mental Health Counseling 
•Senior Prom  
 

Chi Sigma Iota is an international honor society that values 
academic and professional excellence in counseling. 
Here are their upcoming activities:  

 
Chi Sigma Iota 


